PAGE  
- 2 -


[image: image1.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

OEA/Ser.G

CP/INF.6075/10
6 July 2010
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to inform them that the Style Committee of the fortieth regular session of the General Assembly will not meet today, July 6, 2010, in the afternoon.

The Committee has also decided to postpone the meeting scheduled for tomorrow, Wednesday, July 7, 2010, and will recommence its work on Thursday, July 8, 2010, at 10:30 a.m. in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room, to review the resolutions pertaining to the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities, as indicated in the work plan.

The resolutions scheduled for revision this afternoon and tomorrow will be considered once the Committee has completed its review of all the other resolutions.
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